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 ISSUE                                    

 
QUESTION 

 
RESPONSE 

1 General Will we receive the slides? The slides for the ACHN Webinar held Wednesday, September 
11, 2024, Noon-1:00PM referencing:  Patient Attribution, 
Provider Enrollment, & Maternity Care have been posted on 
the Medicaid website, under the ACHN Providers tab/the 
ACHN Providers page (See FY 2025 Presentations). 

2 General  Is the correct email for slides achn@alabamamedicaid.gov/ All Provider webinar presentations and slides may be found by 
going to www.medicaid.alabama.gov. Then click on ACHN and 
then click on ACHN Providers and scroll down to FY 2025 
Presentations.   
Questions may be sent to ACHN@medicaid.alabama.gov. 
 

3 General Where can I find a copy of the slides? All Provider webinars and slides may be found by going to 
www.medicaid.alabama.gov. Then click on ACHN and then 
click ACHN Providers and scroll down to FY 2025 
Presentations.        
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